Our Ref: ABP-301908-18

Annabella Rushe & Rushe Family
Stockhole

Cioghran

Co. Dublin

Date: 12th October 2018

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, siudge hub
centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. A receipt for the fee
lodged is enclosed.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of Dublin City Council and Finga! County
Council and at the offices of An Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

=Y

Kieran Somefs
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737107

Teil Tel (01) 858 8100
Glac Aitidil LoCall 1890 275175
Facs Fax (01) 872 2684 84 Sraid Macilbhride 64 Marlborough Street
Laithrean Gréasain Website www.pleanala.ie Baile Atha Cliath 1 Dublin 1
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AnnabeIIaRushe & Rushe Family
Stockhofe

Cioghran

Co Dublin

Dear Secretary,
REF: 06F.PC0152

The Secretary

The Offices of an Bord Pleanala

ABP

B

Time:

3 OCT 2018

Fee: € MWW—J/\ﬁi

By: ’fos\’

&4 Marlborough St
Dublin 1

29-5ep-18

A

| am writing to object to the proposed Greater Dublin Drainage Project / waste water
treatment facility for Clonshaugh area, outfall pipe to Baldoyle.

This plant would be enormously detrimental to the local area and coast. The scale of the
project in one location will disproportionately affect the local land and community. The
proposed management of facility will make life unbearable for local residents.

We strongly object to this on environmental grounds. We favour a network of local
wastewater treatment plants. It benefits our society and civic progression to ensure this

necessary utility is dispersed appropriately.

Kind regards,

Annabella Rushe ~ Drafted on behalf of Rushe family, objections and witness signatories

below.

Annabella Rushe

lohn Rushe

Shannon Rushe

Carraig Rushe

Kyna Rushe Al




